
1 

twggs.kent.sch.uk/pta @twggspta TWGGS PTA pta@twggs.kent.sch.uk 

We are pleased to announce our biennial Sponsored Walk is back on, but with more 

activities and a longer participation period (and a longer name). This year, instead of 

a walk during school time, we are asking the pupils to record independently the 

distance they run/walk/cycle/swim/row outside school between now and the end 

of half term.  They ask for sponsors and collect sponsorship money to reflect their 

effort, like normal.  Also like normal, there will be prizes - for the longest distance covered by a form, and for the best 

photo montage of a form doing their exercise.  Read more details in last week’s Parentmail.  

We hope you will support it and encourage your children to participate and raise money for our school.  We know 

that times are difficult for people, so we appreciate all donations, large and small. 

classlist.com 

This academic year we have 

new co-chairs: Andy Stuart 

and Cliff Kilner. Both are dads of current Year 8 girls and live in Tunbridge Wells. 

Andy works in the police force and Cliff in executive recruitment.  

They replace Sioban and Kirstie, whom we thank for their many years of hard 

work and dedication and wish well in their retirement! 

All parents/carers are all invited to attend the 

TWGGS PTA AGM which will be held on Monday 

16th November at 7pm.  The meeting will almost 

certainly be held on Zoom, and an invitation with 

details of arrangements will be sent out in a 

Parentmail.  Please come along/log on.  Everyone 

is welcome and we need your support right now. 

The PTA are continuing to operate the second hand 

uniform shop, in a Covid-secure way.  Email your 

requirements to Gemma at 

uniform@twggs.kent.sch.uk  and she’ll get back to 

you with stock availability and next steps.   

It’s the same email if you’ve got uniform to donate for sale. 

Andy 

Unfortunately, our secretary Peta will be stepping down at Christmas.  Can you fill her shoes?  

If you fancy it, or have questions, please get in touch at pta@twggs.kent.sch.uk 

Welcome to a new year at TWGGS from the PTA.  We hope that 

Covid has left you relatively unscathed, and wish you all the best 

for 2020/21.  We hope you enjoy our first newsletter of the year. 

You? 

We are organising a Quiz Night, and will confirm date and details as soon as 

we know them.  We are also trying to figure out how to set up the Christmas 

Bring & Buy Fair with bubbles and social distancing. News when we have it! 

Cliff 
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